ARC NEWS

The Arc of Volusia Newsletter



IN THIS ISSUE:

*CEO's Message

*Staff Spotlight

*Employee Anniversaries

*Supported Employment

*ABE—Virtual Learning





A MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO

Hello Everyone,

With spring comes a sense of renewal, and it's no different for us here at The Arc of Volusia.

Our campus building in DeLand is getting a facelift! Due to a safety issue, we needed to pull the old brick off the building. Through the generosity of a local foundation and assistance from our very own maintenance staff, we were able to completely redo the front façade of the building. We are nearing completion of the painting, and are excited to see the finished product.

This is a great time to extend our thanks to our very generous community donors and all of the foundations who support our ability to complete capital projects such as this one. We are very grateful for your continued support.

Happy Sprint!

Mary Jo Thorn, CEO





Patti— Deland Campus

Patti has worked for the ARC of Volusia Deland campus since August of 2019. She is a direct care staff in the workshop and also a driver. Patti is a dedicated employee and is always going above and beyond her duties. Patti really loves her job, with her ability to be empathic, affable, and sincere to the individuals we serve, she takes great care of each of them. We really appreciate all that Patti has done and continues to do.

We thank you for your compassion and dedication to our clients, Patti!

